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Commander's Corner

Dear Members of the American Legion,

I am deeply honored and grateful to have
been elected as the Commander of our
esteemed organization. It is with great
humility and determination that I accept this
important role, and I want to express my
heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you
for entrusting me with this responsibility.

I am fully aware of the significance of this
position and the dedication required to serve

Rider's / Squadron's
Chaplain Corner

Summer Time is in full swing. Bike rides are
numerous, events are plentiful and travel
time is always there.  Is everything going well
for you in this chapter of life? Family comes
1st after the Lord. It does my heart good
when I see the love shared by some
families. It hurts when I see families going
through tough times.

Homes and families should be places of
harmony and understanding.  Sometimes
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our veterans and uphold the values of the
American Legion. I am committed to
working tirelessly to support our mission,
promote patriotism, and advocate for the
well-being of our veterans and their families.

Your confidence In me is truly inspiring, and
I am eager to collaborate with all of you to
continue the proud legacy of the American
Legion. Together, we can achieve great
things and make a positive impact in the
lives of those who have served our country
with honor and courage.

Thank you once again for this incredible
opportunity. I look forward to serving as
your Commander and working alongside
each of you to advance the goals and values
of the American Legion.

With sincere gratitude,

Jose A. Amezcua
Commander, American Legion Post 555

Auxiliary's Corner

Hello Everyone,
 
Last month we had our election of officers,
and they were installed at the Legionnaires
meeting along with the Legion, and Sons.
Your new officers are as follows:
 
President: Rebecca Haring
1st VP: Kay Hamby
2nd VP: Debbie Reinbold
Secretary: Patricia Spivey
Treasurer: Allene Love
Chaplain: Ingrid Luna

families can become like war zones. In our
cities, violence takes over in the streets. Even
in sports, which should be a source of fun
and healthful enjoyment, rivalries get out of
hand.

Christians have a high calling: in a world that
creates ever deeper rifts in relationships, we
are called to build bridges. Jesus said,
“Blessed are the peacemakers, for they will
be called children of God.” We have received
the precious ministry of reconciliation. We
are called to be ambassadors for Christ,
through whom we call others to be
reconciled with God (2 Corinthians 5:17-
20). Instead of sowing conflict, we must
strive for mutual understanding. Instead of
pitting one against another, we should
encourage alliance and cooperation. Instead
of sowing discord, we should work to heal
relationships.

Serving as agents of peace, we find happiness
in the Lord. And as peacemakers we are
recognized as children of God.

This summer let’s come to all the events we
have here at the 555. I’m trying to get some
music events here in our Post. When there is
music in the house, they will come.

God and Country,

Chaplain Cordova
ChaplainGary555@gmail.com

Webmaster's Corner

Greetings Post 555,

There are lots of great dinners and events
coming up in July, so please plan on joining
us at the Post.

Please visit our Post 555 website:
http://www.americanlegionpost555.com 
and our Facebook Page:
https://www.facebook.com/AlbertESchwabPost555  
for all our Post 555 updates.

We also have a new TV in the Triple Nickle
Club Room that shows a slide show of all
our Post 555 upcoming events and photos
from past events at the Post. Please check it
out next time you are at the Post.
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Sargent at Arms: Rita Smith
 
My promise to you is to do the best I can for
our Veterans and their families. Also, I would
like to make our Auxiliary more known to the
people. Otherwise spread the word on what
we do to help Veterans and their families. I
would also like to get more of you to come
and participate, help with the dinners and
give more suggestions on ways to raise
donations. We did pretty well with Poppies
this year as Vons allowed us to set up a table
at their store. Hope to do more next year. 
 
I also want to welcome our new members:
Judy Carmichael, Andrea Rolf, Ingrid Luna,
and Margarita Jones.
 
Our meetings are always the 1st Tuesday of
the month at 7 pm. We will be having a
guest Speaker at the next meeting so please
come and support your Auxiliary.
 
There will be NO dinner on the 4th of July
as the post will be closed.
 
The 3rd Thursday dinner will be a Baked
Potato Bar and Dessert.
 
God Bless America
 
Rebecca Haring
Auxiliary President 

 

See you soon,

Marc Gallin
Post 555 Webmaster
Post555.Webmaste﻿r@gmail.com﻿

Legion Rider's Corner

Hello All,
 
Happy Summer.
 
The June Riders breakfast had a pretty good
turnout, 48 omelets were served with all the
fixings. Not to mention live entertainment by
John Swisshelm. Thank you to the Post for
donating towards the entertainment. The
next breakfast will be on August 17th.
 
The Riders will have a booth at the HB Elks
Sausage Fest, which is July 27th. We will be
there representing the Triple Nickle.
 
With all the changes going on at the Post, lets
ALL be positive, move in the right direction
and remember why we are involved. Oh, and
let’s support one another. Those Thursday
night dinners are pretty good.
 
See you at the Post.
 
Brad "Earp" Wade
ALR Director 
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New Auxiliary members: Judy Carmichael, Andrea Rolf,
Ingrid L﻿una, and Margarita Jones alongside outgoing
President, Kay Hamby at the June ALA Meeting.
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For up-to-date information visit our Website or our Facebook Page
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